
From: Dianne McLaughlin [mailto:dmclaughlin@netzero.com]  
Sent: Saturday, December 2, 2017 2:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Against Northern Pass in NH 
 
Dianne McLaughlin 
1025 Halls Stream Rd 
Pittsburg, NH 03592 
 
December 2, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
This initiative will create a major unsightly scar through our entire state, thus reducing the appeal for 
tourists to visit our state.  There is no major benefit to NH, as this will not reduce our electric costs.  I see 
no need to provide Massachusetts and Connecticut with cheaper electricity at the expense of our state.  
If Northern Pass feels the need to run a new transmission line, let them run it through Vermont where 
there is already an existing right-of-way or bury it all the way through our state. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dianne McLaughlin 
 

mailto:dmclaughlin@netzero.com

	From: Dianne McLaughlin [mailto:dmclaughlin@netzero.com]

